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Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street 
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1st August 2024   
  
 
PQ32483/24* To ask the Minister for Health the future plans of the HSE for a 
building (details supplied: the old GP building on the Galway Road, Kinnegad. This 
building, empty at present, is attracting anti-social behaviour). -Robert Troy 
 
Dear Deputy Troy,     
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response.  
 
I can confirm the property known as the former GP building on the Galway Road in 
Kinnegad is no longer in the ownership of the HSE.   
 
This building was sold on the open market by the HSE to a private individual on the 
18th August 2014. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
_________________ 
Brian O’Connell 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


